December 31, 2024
The Board of Supervisors met at 3:00 o’clock P.M. with Jean Heiden, chair presiding. Members present were Schultz, Dozark, Heiden,
Muhlbauer, and Rosburg.

The Board of Supervisors conducted the required 2024 year-end cash count as follows:

Auditor Dept. -0- Conservation Dept. $150.00
Treasurer’s — Auto Dept. $200.00 Home Health Dept. $50.00
Treasurer’s — Driver’s License $100.00 Mental Health Dept. -0-
Treasurer’s — Tax Dept. $700.00 General Relief Dept. -0-
County Attorney Dept. -0- Veteran’s Affairs -0-
Co. Sheriff Dept. -0- Co. Engineer’s Dept. -0-
Recorder’s Dept. $1,081.80 Landfill Dept. $300.00
Assessor & Zoning -0-

Minutes of the previous meetings were read and approved.
The Board approved the resignation of Laurene Meeves, lowa Township Trustee.
Tedd Bliesman, Chair, of the Compensation Board presented the Board with their recommendations for the elected officials for FY
2025/2026. No action was taken at this time.
A motion was made by Muhlbauer, seconded by Dozark to approve the appointment of Denny Kasparbauer as an lowa Township Trustee.
Motion was passed unanimously.
A motion was made by Schultz, seconded by Dozark to approve the Hungry Canyons Project Agreement No. 25-4 in the amount of
$97,528.00 for construction of a stream stabilization structure on King Creek in Vail, Project No. LHC47-30.
Motion was passed unanimously.
On motion duly seconded the Board adjourned at 4:03 o’clock P.M.

Agendas for the next meeting are posted and available at the Courthouse on Friday at 4:30 o’clock P.M. preceding the next meeting.

County Auditor Chair



